
                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                             

Friday 14th July 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                 Arts Week: The children have had an amazing time this week studying William Morris 

and learning how to print. You can still buy their work for £3 which will cover the cost of materials. We will 

send the bags home next week with their school work and topic books. Thank you to Mrs Paul who has 

organised the whole week…we are looking forward to the next one!  

Barum class had a great day at Ifracombe tunnels and beach this week. What a great way to find out more 

about Victorians!  

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please check in the hall for lost items, we have a huge amount of unnamed school uniform and PE kit that must be 

claimed. Thank you! 

Late Pick Up 
We understand that problems occur and on occasion you may be delayed picking up your child. However, regular 

lateness can cause problems and put your child at risk. If we are not notified your child will be sent to nursery care 

and this may incur a charge.  
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With very best wishes  

Melanie Smallwood 
On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know  
 

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Surf 

Tuesday: Irish Dancing, NO Netball 

Wednesday: Netball, NO Gardening  

Thursday: NO clubs 

 

 

Pre-School News 

The children have enjoyed arts week and have explored printing with different items. Their artwork is 

displayed on the wall at preschool. Today we had our leavers party, we all had a lovely time. All the leavers 

received their gifts and there were a few emotional parents. We wish all our rising 4s the best of luck at 
primary school!  
*We only have a few spaces at the preschool from September. Please tell your friends to book places before they go!  

Toddler Group: Mondays 10am-11.30am  

 

 

PTFA  
Summer disco Weds 19th July. Please note that no 

tickets will be sold after today. Strictly no admission 

on the doors.  

Tesco 
Don’t forget to spread the news about our Tesco ‘bags 

for help’ blue tokens…throughout July and August!  

We have nearly raised enough to get the trim trail 

project started which is very exciting. 

 

 
 

School Council 
Thank you so much for your sponsorship for the 

Relay for Life. We raised an incredible £1246! 

Well done to Piper for organising the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Y4 London Trip meeting: Tuesday 18th July 3.30pm 
School Disco: Weds 19th July (Ticket only) 

Year 6 leavers celebration: Thursday 20th July at 2.30pm 

 

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden - Max 

           Tarka - Adelie 

           Barum – Charlie L 

           Saunton - Ethan 

           Exmoor - Amber 

           Lundy – Tyler  

Super Gold! 

Lyla 

Megan Rook 

Mae 

Esta 

Well done! 

 

Well 
Done! 
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